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       June 8, 2020 
 
 
David Wippman, JD 
President 
Hamilton College 
198 College Hill Rd 
Clinton, NY 13323 
 
Dear President Wippman:  
 
  I am pleased to inform you that the New York State Education Department has 
approved Hamilton College’s application to participate in the State Authorization 
Reciprocity Agreement (SARA). 
  
  As a next step to finalize participation, the principal contact identified in your 
institution’s SARA application will receive a system-automated email from the National 
Council for State Authorization Reciprocity Agreements (NC-SARA) that will contain a 
registration form and payment link. Your institution will have 60 days from the date of this 
letter to complete the registration form and finalize payment to NC-SARA. Once NC-
SARA has processed your payment, your institution will be officially participating in 
SARA and will be added to the list of approved SARA institutions on the nc-sara.org site.  
 
  The term of this approval will be for 12 months from the date your payment is 
processed by NC-SARA and will be renewable annually thereafter, provided your 
institution continues to meet the eligibility requirements and other terms of the 
agreement. Please let me know if you have any questions about your institution’s 
participation in SARA.  

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Emily J. Sutherland 
Supervisor, Higher Education Programs 

 
 
 
cc: Suzanne Keen 
 


